
Are you a young person who currently works in the regional wine sector?

You can apply for up to $5,000 under Riverland Wine’s ‘Grape Succession’ program.

Grape Succession aims to support local young people who currently work in the wine industry 
to access funds of up to $5,000.

The funds could help with the following;
•	 Support future or current studies, professional development or training (must be in a field, 

trade or profession that is linked to the wine industry)
•	 Undertake a study tour
•	 Complete a vintage overseas; or
•	 Fund a unique project that would benefit the Riverland Wine industry.

The criteria, terms and conditions are;
1.	 The applicant must demonstrate a close association with the Riverland Wine industry.
2.	 The applicant cannot be older than 35 years of age.
3.	 The applicant must demonstrate that they are studying or working in a field that is linked to 

or part of the Riverland Wine industry.
4.	 Must be an Australian citizen.
5.	 Must provide a report to Riverland Wine on the outcome of their chosen project or study.

To apply, simply submit 300-400 words that demonstrate how you are supporting the 	
Riverland Wine industry and how the money will be used.

Submissions should also include proof of age and citizenship.

Applications are open now and close on Friday, 25th April 2025.

For more information and to submit, email eo@riverlandwine.com.au.
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